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15th February 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that in the Summer Term we will be changing our uniform supplier to Total 
Clothing who offer online ordering but also have a shop in Peterborough.  As part of this change they have 
been able to add more detail to our current school logo more accurately depicting colours and details on the 
crest.  Please be assured we have every intention of keeping this as our school logo. 
 
Whilst organising this change we have been reflecting on the colour of our school uniform. Whilst we want to 
remain a blue school we are considering changing the blue to one which is brighter as there is a feeling that 
this would better reflect the vibrancy we wish our primary school to have.  The children have been consulted 
and many are in favour of the brighter blue design.  We would therefore like to give parents the opportunity to 
make the final decision by means of a vote. 
 
Total Clothing will be displaying both colour options along with the logo design at our parents’ evenings in 
March.  We will also display these options in the school entrance for the remainder of parents’ evening week.  
We would like to invite parents to take the opportunity to look at the options and share their thoughts.  
Following this voting slips will be sent out (one per parent/ carer with parental responsibility).  The colour with 
the most votes will be announced by the end of March and will be the colour of our uniform moving forwards. 
 
We realise that many parents/carers will want to continue to reuse the current uniform and are therefore 
proposing that if the colour of the uniform does change the navy option will continue to be accepted as correct 
school uniform until September 2020. 
 
If you have any further questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact me.  We would value your points 
of view during this consultation process. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Michelle Norbury (Headteacher) and Clare Kirk (Chair of Governors) 


